John supports
Bush Caucus

TOK — Ruby John, Sute House
candidate, said recently she would
definitely join the legislative Bush
Caucus if elected.

“The fact that Dick Schultz isn't a
member has hindered the district from
receiving its fair share of revenue an-
nually,”” John said during a Tok
Chamber of Commerce luncheon.

John, a Cantwell resident, has been
advocating  better  representation,
caﬁcinllj‘ on the Bush Caucus and
subsistence legisiation as her two top
priorities to bring higher returns for
the district,



